New Executive Director of
Moose Charities

May 3, 2018

It is my privilege to announce that our new Executive
Director of Moose Charities is Pam Amundsen! Pam has
served as the Director of Development in Moose Charities,
beginning in 2008 until present time. She has an
incredible passion for the care of our children at
Mooseheart and our seniors at Moosehaven, which
translates into raising the necessary funds to support both
cities. Under the mentorship of Jan Fregulia, Pam proved
herself capable by creating valuable fundraising/donor
recognition programs and became the clear choice to lead
Moose Charities going forward. Although Jan will be stepping out of some very
big shoes come June 2" Pam is up to the challenge to grow into them starting
June 3".

Please congratulate Pam on her new role of service to our fraternity and our Twin
Cities! | trust you will lend her all your support.

Sincerely and fraternally,
Scott D. Hart

Director General
Moose International
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